
Jorgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about how we learn and grow  

                                                     in our Christian community    

  

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

 
 Axel in Foundation Stage 

for showing grest independence in learning 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2023 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Leo J Marcellus 

YEAR 1 Luna Jada 

YEAR 2 Mollie Henry 

YEAR 3 Elsie Mai Kiara 

YEAR 4 Oliver Charlotte 

YEAR 5 Oliver Leo 

YEAR 6 Ava Lewis 
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TREE DRESSING CEREMONY 

Thank you to everyone who came this 

morning to watch our tree dressing 

ceremony. Every child put their bauble on 

the tree and it is looking fantastic. Our 

school choir sounded amazing, if you like 

to hear more, they are performing at our 

Christmas fair tomorrow at 11am in the 

school hall 

 

 

 

RAINBOW ADVENT RAFFLE 

Thank you to our fantastic PTFGA for putting together all the raffle bag prizes. We were super 

excited to draw our first numbers today. 

The winners so far are: 1st Dec:Talliyah Y5, 2nd Dec: Amanda and 3rd Dec: Arthur Y2 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear Lord, 

We thank you for our knowledge about you and 

your people, 

We are grateful for the choices we get in life 

and the choices we can make, 

Thank you for sending your son into this world 

just so we could be freed of our sins, 

We pray for people less fortunate than us and 

ask you to care for them, 

Amen 

By Charlotte 

Ethos Leaders 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 FOREST SCHOOL 

Today in forest school we have been exploring ways to make fire. We have found that the fire 

steel and ferro rod was easier than traditional flint and steel or a bow drill. We have also seen 

how long it takes ice to melt in different forms. To warm up, Mrs Pope-Jones made everyone a 

warm drink of juice.  

Please note, as the temperature is set to stay very cold, please send your children in with 

several spare sets of clothes 

   

   

  



 

 

 



 

 



                                                                                    

 

 

    

 


